[bookmark: _GoBack]Good evening, this is Bonnie Demmons, Principal of HMMS, with a few reminders for Monday, January 27th. 
Tomorrow, Monday, January 27th, there is no school for students as there is professional learning for all staff during the day. 
Our next PSSC meeting will be on Tuesday evening, January 28th at 6:30 in the office conference room. 
Students and their families will be able to take part in a great fundraiser for HMMS gym soundproofing, projector and screen, by selling Mitchell’s Soup packages. Brochures, order forms and a letter will be sent home with students on Tuesday, and orders may also be placed online via School Cash Online. This system now accepts Interac/Debit as well. 
A reminder that tomorrow is the final day to purchase a pink shirt for Pink Shirt Day in February.  This is a great opportunity to support Promo Heroes (Key Industries), get a pink shirt and at a low cost. 
Our Harry Miller Happenings and more information about the fundraiser and yearbook sales will be included in a message home tomorrow evening. 
Thanks so much!
